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20 April 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Walk for Water Event 

 

Our Social Action Team have chosen to support Water Aid as our International Charity and on 

Thursday 26th April 2018 Water Aid are holding a national fund raising event called ‘Walk For 

Water’. 

 

Our school will be supporting this event and throughout the day children will be carrying a bucket 

of water as far as they can (minimum of 1 mile) around the school field. The aim of the event is not 

only to raise money for Water Aid but also to help our children to understand what children, from 

as young as 5 years old, go through each day just to collect water for their family. 

 

If you would like your child to take part, could they please bring their own bucket to school 

(labelled with their name) along with a minimum donation of £1 to Water Aid. Children can carry 

any sized bucket so please ensure that the size of the bucket is appropriate for the size of the 

child! 

 

Thank you so much for supporting this worthwhile charity. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
And the Social Action Team 
 
 
 
Bonnie Gillow         Jack  Parker      Jacob Stembridge       Freya Richardson 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 
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